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Hello,

I live at 6675 Dow Avenue, unit 213. I moved into the unit in August 2020. As per the
Burnaby tenant assistance policy, I am considered ineligible for any tenant assistance as I
moved in after 2018 December. 

If the rezoning application is approved then we have to move out and no tenant assistance will
be provided to people who moved into the unit after 2018 December. This will result in us
paying higher prices for the new unit after we are moved out. We suggest providing a benefit
for the tenant who still resides in the unit and moved after December 2018. Please consider
that the current market conditions are not affordable and please do consider that we are
families who are living in this neighborhood for the past few years. 

Please feel free to reach out to me for any questions or concerns.

Name - Jeel Suketu Vakil
Address - 213- 6675 Dow Ave, Burnaby, BC V5H 3E1

Regards

-- 
Co-Owner
Wellnote
Jeel Vakil
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